IMMACULATE CONCEPTION CHURCH

640 E. Main Street, Birdsboro, PA 19508 (610)582-2411 Fax (610)404-2609

12 August 2004

Dear Mr. Thompson,

I am pleased to acknowledge the fine craftsmanship that
your firm performed in the construction of our new parish church. The masonry
work is outstanding and we have received countless positive comments about the
beauty of the structure and the superior quality of the work. Iparticularly was
impressed with the ability of your firm to complete the job so quickly---meeting
deadlines with ease and fine quality control. Finally, T wish to express a personal
observation on the exceptional positive attitude of your employces--- the men and
women were respectful, professional and courteous at all time.

With every good wish and blessing, I remain,

Sincerely yours,

gno; Neyin J. Klinger
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Reverend ]

Mr. Robert R. Thompson 11
President: Thompson Masonry
P.O. Box 812

Pottstown, PA 19464



